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CARE Progress Report pt 1:  
 
The FRESH Food Pantry was very excited and grateful to take acquisition of several metal shelving units in late April 
of 2020. The units are very high quality and will be able to hold hundreds of pounds of dry and fresh food at any 
one time. The shelves share a space with two industrial refrigerators and a freezer, thus creating a full service food 
pantry for Chabot College. At this time, the FRESH pantry is collaborating with the City of Hayward to offer an 
outdoor/no-touch food distribution to community members as a response to the COVID-19 Pandemic. It is our 
hope that when Fall semester starts, the FRESH pantry will resume operations out of the permanent space in 
building 3300 which houses the shelves, and thus be able to put the shelves to good use.  
 

 
 


